
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/4/2012 9:33:52 AM 

To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Pipeline Safety Spreadsheet 

I got it and failed to forward it. My bad. 

Redacted 
From 
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 9:30 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Lavinson, Melissa A 
Subject: FW: Pipeline Safety Spreadsheet 

Resending, per your e-mail today. Please let me know if you need anything further. 

Thanks. 

Redacted 

FromlRedacted 

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 3:00 PM 
To: Stavropoulos, Nickolas; Yura, Jane; Frizzell, Roger; Hertzog, Brian; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, 
Brian K; Kline, Steven L. 
Cc: Lavinson, Melissa A 
Subject: Pipeline Safety Spreadsheet 

All-

in response to internal inquiries regarding a detailed summary of the recently-passed federal pipeline 
safety legislation (H.R. 2845) and other related recommendations, please find attached a table 
summarizing key aspects aspects of: 1) H.R. 2845, now awaiting the President's signature; 2) NTSB's 
Pipeline Accident Report - Recommendations to PG&E; and 3) PG&E's Pipeline Safety Enhancement 
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Plan. 

As you're aware and as I understand, PG&E is working to satisfy NTSB recommendations and will 
submit an update later this week outlining our progress to Chairman Hersman. Once this document has 
been finalized by Nick's team and sent off, the federal affairs team would be happy to incorporate this 
information into the attached spreadsheet. 

In the meantime, please let us know if you have any comments, questions or thoughts to build upon this 
document. 

Brian - Of course, please feel free to share whatever you believe is most appropriate with your 
colleagues at CPUC. 

Thanks. 

Redacted 
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